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INCORPORATED
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Mr. Charles E. Mcdonald, Chief 2- AUG 101979 >
Transportation 5 ranch (~~ u, s, %, %$

Division of Fuel Cycle and \g #*7f" P
Material Safety . N hs

f 'c, ; f I iU.S. Nuclear Regulat7ry Commission e
1

Nashington, D.C. 20555 '

Gentlemen:

Please find enclosed ten copies of the " Texas Instruments
Incorporated 112I2 Project Quality Assurance Program for
the Packaging of USNRC/ DOT and/or USDOE Licensed Containers"
in response to your letter of July 5, 1979.

This submittal is provided as a total revision of the original,
which was submitted August 7, 1978, and responds to your
comments dated April 27, 1979.

Sincerely,

tW.

r. L. Sherman
Mgr., HFIR Project
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